Hooghly Mohsin College

NOTICE
No0.170/2025 Date: 09.06.2025

This is to inform all stakeholder of Hooghly Mohsin College that our college is
going to organize a Blood Donation Camp on 11% June 2025 (Wednesday) from
10:00 AM onwards by Hooghly Mohsin College Students' union and NSS unit.

All willing personnel are cordially invited to actively participate in this noble
cause and extend their support in saving lives through blood donation.

Interested stakeholders are requested to enrol their names with the NSS Unit
on or before 10*" June 2025.

Let’s come forward and make this initiative a success!

« »

Principal Programme Officer
Hooghly M.oh§in College NSS Unit
Hooghly Mohsin College
HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE Pr
NSS Un' ﬁ]Cer
it, Hooghly Mohsin College



